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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Emery, Karen [FCL] [kemery@fugro.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 3:48 PM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: Alexander, Jeriann [FCL]; D'Anna, Michael [FCL]
Subject: 2250 Telegraph Avenue - RO#359

Hi Barbara- 
 
As required, this email is to provide ACEH notification that we have obtained the Minor Encroachment Permit 
from the City of Oakland and will be installing well MW-8 within the parking lane of West Grand Avenue.  Well 
Installation activities will occur next Tuesday, August 2, 2011 and Well Development Activities will occur on 
Thursday, August 4, 2011.   Please let me know if you have any questions or require additional information.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Karen A. Emery, P.G. 
Senior Project Geologist 
 
FUGRO CONSULTANTS, INC.  
1000 Broadway, Suite 440 
Oakland, California 94607 
  
Office: (510) 268-0461  Direct:  (510) 267-4432  Cell:  (510) 610-2832 
kemery@fugro.com / www.FugroWest.com / www.FugroConsultants.com 
 
FUGRO. Local Expertise, Worldwide Strength. 
  
Fugro has integrated its North American operations serving clients with geotechnical, environmental, and 
marine survey needs for onshore and nearshore projects.  The firm has 30 offices located along all three coasts
and in major metropolitan areas.  

 


